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North US97 interchange study

ODOT is planning a study that will determine the 
location of an interchange,that will connect to an 
extension of 18th St. through Juniper Ridge,  and 
other important transportation improvements in the 
U.S. Hwy. 97 corridor. U.S. Hwy.  97 is an important 
lifeline for Central Oregon, and continued 
population growth in the Bend-Redmond area will 
continue to increase demands on U.S. Hwy. 97 in the 
future. These changes will likely have major impacts 
on businesses and residents along the corridor 
beyond for many years to come, and that’s why 
ODOT wants to hear from everyone with a stake or 
interest in the future look and function of a 
transportation in the North 97 corridor.

Planning 

develop concept plans for a new highway 
interchange on US 97 at the north end of 
the Bend and provide for future street to 
Juniper Ridge.

US 97  between Cooley Road and 
Deschutes  Market Interchange.

$300,000

June 2020 - February 2021

North97interchangestudy
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